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28th July, 2008 

Shri Mukesh

M-340,

Shakurpur

Delhi - 110034


The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint of Mr. Mukesh, alleging unethical conduct on the part of doctors of Sardar Ballabh Bhai Patel Hospital.  On perusal of the complaint, it is observed that the complaint is administrative in nature; hence, it does not merit any consideration by the Delhi Medical Council.  The complaint, if deemed appropriate, may be investigated by the hospital authority.

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary

